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Bill Analysis 

 

HB 2180 provides 8 weeks of paid maternity leave for full-time public school district employees 

who have been employed by the district for at least 1 year and have worked at least 1,250 hours 

during the previous 12 months. Such leave must be used immediately following the birth of the 

employee’s child and shall be in addition to and not in place of sick leave due to pregnancy. The 

Legislature is required to appropriate adequate funding to cover the cost of paid maternity leave. 
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